

Returns Immigration Enforcement

3rd Floor Apollo House 36 Wellesley Road

Croydon CR9 3RR

Mr D Webb

DPA
DPA

DPA DPA REF: 07/314/09027

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

06/11/2017

Dear Mr Webb

On the 29 August 2017 the Home Office manager suspended your certification on the grounds that you were subject to an investigation that related to your ability to perform your duties as a Detainee Custody Officer.

I have been provided with an update on your case by G4S and am writing to advise you that it is not appropriate to recommend to the Secretary of State that your DCO certification be revoked. Your employer has been informed of the above and you may now resume your duties.

Yours sincerely

Certification Team manager

Detention Services Certification Team

Cc: Paul Gasson

Home Office

Cc: Emma Picknell

G4S

Cc: Michelle Fernandes

G4S

